
 

 

 

The last day of visa applications in 2019 is                   

Tuesday 17th of December due to the Christmas and    

New Year holiday closure of the Consulate. 

We will NOT accept the applications after this day. 

We are going to take the visa applications from       

Monday 6th of January 2020 after the holiday closure. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is difficult to return the passports of visa applicants during 

the holiday even if those who need the passports urgently. 

Please make sure to collect the passports before the holiday 

starts if the assessment is already completed.  

Even if it is not completed yet, we may return the passports 

before the holiday starts.  In such the case, the assessment 

will be suspended until the passport is returned. 

17th December 2019 (Tuesday) 


